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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 9:26:17 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 4:37 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-01
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
Enbridge is asking for a increase in residential prices this company cannot or hasnt shown why
they need an increase . they made in 2024 1.872 billion up from 1.825 in 2003 ,they have not
proven this increase is needed they dont export lng so product is readily available.inflation
matters to working folk not business that make billions.this increase should not be allowed to
happen. sincere sincere


Name: richard bowers


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: No
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